
Welcome to Reception! We hope you have had an 
amazing summer! 

This newsletter aims to give you information on what Reception will be learning 
about in term 1. 

Homework 

Please make sure that you read with your child at least 5 times a week 
for 5 minutes. Share stories with them, talk about the pictures and ask 
them questions. 

Practise writing your name and counting and recognising numbers. E.g 
count your stairs, what numbers can you see around the environ-
ment. 

Keep a look out for the EYFS blog on the E-ACT Perry Court website, 

If you have any worries, queries or questions, please talk to the 
class teacher. 

Many thanks 

EYFS Team  

This term we will be focussing on 
settling the children in to their 
new classes. We will be creating 
our class rules and learning about 
the right thing to do in Reception. 
We will be focussing on the 3 E-

ACT Academy values…  

• To think big  

• Show team spirit  

• To do the right thing  

Maths 

In mathematics we will be focusing on our 1.1 correspondence 
when counting, we will practise using our fingers to represent 
these quantities. We will also focus on subitising numbers to 3. 
Subitising is when you can recognise an amount without counting. 
We love learning through number blocks. There are some great 
games on the cbeebies website.  

Dates for the Diary 

 

Wednesday 13th September– pupils 
start full time  

 

Friday 20th October  —end of term 

We will inform you of more dates 
nearer to the time  or if anything pops 

up.  

 

 

 

All About Me  
Our topic in term 1 is ‘All about me’. We will be learning all about our families, what makes us unique, the 
things that we are good at and why we are important. We will look closely at our similarities and differ-
ences and have a go at creating self portraits.  

Literacy 

This term our key text will be the Little Red Hen.  We will focus on learning 
the text with actions, the structure of a story and we will be encouraging 
children to give meanings to their marks and recognise initial sounds to 
support their phonics development.  


